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Friends of Farfield

PTA Newsletter

JANUARY 2023

Welcome to 2023! 

Our final 'big event' of the 
year was the  Christmas 
Disco for the infants and 
juniors which was well 
attended and the kids 
seemed to have a great 
time.


We have received some 
great feedback for this event 
that we will consider for 
future discos, as always 
please send feedback to https://bit.ly/pta-feedback


Thank you to the friends and families who joined our float at the Farsley 
Christmas Light switch on, a great local turn out as usual!


RECENT USE OF FUNDS

£750 - Contribution for 
infant hall projector


£600 - Musical instruments 
for Juniors


£460 - Xmas gifts


£60 - Banner for float/
events


£29 - Storage box for logo 
uniform


£20 - Float decorations


RECENT FUNDRAISING

£1280 - Scarecrow Fair


£340 - Prize Draw


£320 - Xmas jumper day


£290 - Xmas gift stall


£280 - Xmas disco


£93 - ParentPay Donations


TOTAL RAISED

THIS ACADEMIC YEAR


£2323


All figures are approximate. All funds 
are reinvested into PTA activities and 

contributions to school.
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Upcoming Events

Saturday 4th Feb	 Family Quiz. 5-8pm Junior Hall


Friday 17th Mar	 Mother's Day Lucky Golden Ticket


Saturday 25th Mar	 Easter Egg Hunt. 1-3pm


Donations

We gratefully receive donations via parent pay throughout the year to 
support fundraising efforts.


Fundraising

We are currently raising money for a replacement minibus when needed. 
We also hope to get some fresh playground markings too. If you have 
expertise or contacts in this field please get in touch. Equally, if you have 
any ideas for things to buy for the children, let us know by email.


Volunteering

We have lots of upcoming events and need volunteers to plan, make 
things, collect things, set things up, volunteer on stalls, clean up and pack 
away. Get in touch if you can spare some time with one of our upcoming 
events.


https://bit.ly/pta-volunteer  or email ptachair@farsleyfarfield.org.uk

Farsley Farfield Parents 

Facebook Group

Friends of Farfield

Facebook Group

Details of upcoming 
events are posted on 
the Facebook groups 

and also on the PTA 
noticeboards in the 

school playgrounds.

Hover your phone camera over 
these barcodes to get the link

https://bit.ly/pta-volunteer
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